
     PUBLIC NOTICE 
TEMPORARY CLOSURES: GARIBALDI AVENUE 

AT BROOK STREET
The intersection of Garibaldi Avenue and Brook Street 
and nearby parts of both roads will be subject to periodic 
closures starting on or about March 15, 2021. 
Construction signage will be posted as needed and Lodi 
Police Department officers will provide traffic control.  
The closures will allow U.S. Army Corps of Engineers 
construction crews to complete contaminated soil 
excavations under the road in that area. Some on-street 
parking spaces will also be unavailable for use at various 
times during this work.  

The closures are for the safety of our workers and as well 
as for motorists. We regret any inconvenience this may 
cause and appreciate your cooperation. Please share this 
information with others as needed.  For more 
information please call 201.982.7896. 


